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December 14, 2023

Amy Powers, MD, Director

Diagnostic Laboratory Services, Inc-Samuel Mahelona Memorial Hospital
4800 Kawaihau Road, Outpatient Services Bldg-DLS

Kapaa, HI 96746 -

CLIA# 12D0619633

State ID# CL-164

Dear Dr. Powers,

The purpose'of this letter is to verify that the laboratory located-at the above listed address has
a current, valid Certificate of Compliance. The certificate became effective on May 1, 2023 and
will expire on April 30, 2025. :

This letter is sent due to the fact that Clinical Laboratory Improvement Amendments (CLIA)
certificates are not reissued for regular certificate changes (i.e. demographics, ownership or
laboratory director) or misplaced certificates. This letter is proof that the above stated entity
“continues to participate in the CLIA program. You will receive a new certificate from the
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) at the time of your next renewal.

If you have any additional questions, please contact me at (808) 692-7438 or email me at
diane.kumashiro@doh.hawaii.gov .

Sincerely,

Diane Kumashiro, MSA, MT, CLS, CHS
State of Hawaii Department of Health
Office of Health Care Assurance

CLIA Program



